
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To SLSS Officials, Clubs, Presidents, Secretaries, Surf Sports Teams and 
Youth & Junior Development Teams 

From Officials Coordinator, SLSS 

CC SLSS Board of Management, Surf Sports Committee and Youth & 
Junior Development Committee 
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Subject Officials 24-25 Season Information 
 
 
Welcome to the 24/25 Surf Sports season. 
 
Officials play an extremely important part within our organisation and are integral to the ongoing 
delivery of our sport not just inside the Surf Life Saving Sydney (SLSS) Branch but across all carnivals 
in Australia. Officials ensure our competitions are run in a safe and secure environment, whilst 
maintaining rules and regulations.  
 
Below are a few important pieces of information and training that SLSS will have on offer to help Clubs 
and Officials this season. 
 
 
Quota: 
 
To assist Clubs attain their quota for SLSS Branch Championships, SLSNSW State Championships 
and SLSA Aussies, the SLSS Surf Sports Committee will be implementing a quota system this season 
which aligns with State Championship requirements.  This will give greater certainty in providing safe, 
equitable and efficient Carnivals.  
  
We strongly encourage Clubs to evaluate their current level of Officials and capacity to reach quotas. 
  
 
Accreditation: 
 
SLSS Branch will be holding a number of Introduction to Officiating evenings for those seeking to 
become a Technical Official  and we thank those clubs who have kindly offered to host. Below are the 
dates, location and time details.  Please register via the below links, no later than 2 days prior. 
 

 Cronulla SLSC – Tuesday, 22 October – 6pm Register via this link  
 

 Bronte SLSC – Wednesday, 23 October – 6pm Register via this link 
 

 South Maroubra SLSC – Wednesday, 6 November - 6pm Register via this link  
 
On-the-job practical at upcoming Carnivals to complete accreditation will be arranged during these 
evenings.  
 

https://www.surflifesaving.com.au/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/11/Technical-Official-User-Guide-and-FAQ-Sheet-1.pdf
https://form.jotform.com/242838470498066
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGeGdmI5ExAUv6pdxyZ3rqe3PcPEqXc2andpHqZBJanSqYcg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGeGdmI5ExAUv6pdxyZ3rqe3PcPEqXc2andpHqZBJanSqYcg/viewform?pli=1
https://form.jotform.com/242839304839870
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Re-Accreditation: 
 
Separate communication will be sent to those officials whose accreditation expires on 31 December 
2024.  
 
 
Logbook: 
 
From 01 January 2024, all record of attendance for officials at Carnivals is via an online submission 
through the Member Portal 
 
 
Nominations: 
 
An Expression of Interest for nominations for Senior roles for Branch carnivals this season has been 
distributed, with an Expression of Interest for Technical Officials to be distributed on a per Carnival 
basis.  
 
If you require any further information or have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
email sydofficials@surflifesavingsydney.com.au  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Vueti 
Officials Coordinator 
Surf Life Saving Sydney 

https://members.sls.com.au/members/document_library/1/media/11284
mailto:sydofficials@surflifesavingsydney.com.au
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